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I am set to address the Committee on the wrongful conviction stemming from a false accusation against 

my son, Caleb Smith. 

To provide context, I will briefly touch upon my professional background as well as our family's legacy, 

emphasizing our commitment to honor, service, and justice. 

Central to my comments is the overview of Caleb's case. I will present reasons that underscore his 

innocence, highlighting discrepancies in the evidence, the absence of motive examination for the 

accuser, and the procedural shortcomings that have led to this miscarriage of justice. 

Respectfully Yours, 

Dr. Deborah Jenks, DNP, PMHNP-BC, FNP-C, LCMHCS 

 


